
 
From: notifications@zohosign.com <notifications@zohosign.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 11:46 AM 
To: < aaaaaaaaa            aaaaaaaaaaa> 
Subject: Glenn Hegar via State of Texas Business & Economic Development Agency Has Shared a 
Proposal For Your Review 
 

 

 

Your review & signature is required on the attached documents 

 

Good Afternoon 
 
Please find attached our Business Proposal Offer and Project Introduction Letter 
shared for your review, assessment and feedback. 
 
Kindly go through to see if you might be interested, let us know your opinion and if 
you will like to work with us on this new profit-oriented venture. 
 
Thank you. 
Glenn 
 
Glenn Hegar 
Texas Comptroller General 
State of Texas Business & Economic Development Agency 
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